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SWAYAM, an acronym for "Study Webs of Active Learning for Aspiring Minds," resonates with its Sanskrit 

meaning, "Self." This visionary program, spearheaded by the Government of India, is meticulously crafted to 

uphold the three fundamental pillars of Education Policy: access, equity, and quality. The central aim of 

SWAYAM is nothing short of remarkable - to disseminate the finest educational resources, fostering a level 

playing field for all, especially those who have long been on the fringes of the digital revolution. It seeks to 

empower and uplift students who, until now, have been excluded from the mainstream of the knowledge 

economy. 

In tandem with SWAYAM, there exists another transformative initiative known as NPTEL, the "National 

Program on Technology Enhanced Learning." NPTEL's core mission revolves around the creation of an 

extensive repository of web and video courses spanning across the vast landscape of engineering, physical 

sciences, and management. These meticulously crafted courses cater to both undergraduate and 

postgraduate levels, providing invaluable learning opportunities that embrace the digital age and offer a 

gateway to higher education for all. 
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Participation in NPTEL Workshop by Faculty Members 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SWAYAM, a dynamic digital learning platform, extends a rich array of e-learning courses and certification 

opportunities to eager students. Within the college, a flourishing NPTEL local chapter has taken root, with 

the initial participation of two esteemed faculty members, Dr. Sujata Chavan and Dr. Sachin Prayag. They 

embarked on a journey of intellectual growth by enrolling in the Marketing Management-I course, which 

spanned from August to September 2018-19, a transformative experience lasting a total of 8 weeks. 

Remarkably, both faculty members displayed their academic prowess by successfully clearing the course's 

rigorous examination. 

As the wheels of educational progress turned, on the auspicious date of 24th August 2018, a pivotal event 

unfolded—an enlightening NPTEL workshop convened by IIT Madras at JNTU, Hyderabad. This workshop 

served as a beacon of insight, offering a glimpse into the exciting new courses on the horizon. Dr. Sujata 

Chavan, an ardent advocate of continuous learning, seized this opportunity to broaden her horizons and gain 

firsthand knowledge. 

The calendar turned to the 1st of December 2018, ushering in another enlightening chapter in the NPTEL 

saga. On this day, IIT Madras orchestrated a transformative workshop at Ch. Shahu College of Engineering, 

Aurangabad, centered on the translation of various courses into regional languages. Dr. Sachin Prayag, driven 



by a passion for accessibility and inclusivity in education, eagerly attended this workshop, contributing to 

the noble endeavor of making knowledge more accessible to diverse linguistic communities. 

 


